
 

                  MINERAL POINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT           POLICY 533.3 

 

HIRING RETIREES 

 

An employee who retired should retire in good faith with no expectation of being  

re-hired. At the time of retirement, and for 31 days thereafter, there can be no written or 

verbal agreement for future employment.  When an employee retires, the District will 

determine how and whether to fill the position.  If the District decides to fill the vacancy, the 

District will post the job and interview qualified candidates. 

 In the event a retiree is re-hired, all state and federal laws and regulations must be 

strictly followed.  
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